
 
 

 

 

  

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Date: February 24, 2023 
Contact: Jason Hoppin 

      Jason.Hoppin@santacruzcounty.us 
 
 

EMERGENCY COLD SHELTER TO OPEN IN WATSONVILLE 
 
Watsonville Veterans Memorial Building will open tonight at 9 pm for emergency 
overnight cold shelter.  
 
If residents need a warm place to stay for the night, County staff will provide 
accommodations and light refreshments. The Watsonville Veteran Memorial Building 
is located at 215 E Beach Street, Watsonville. 
 
The County is currently exploring other sheltering options. Additional resources and 
support may be available by calling 211.  

http://www.facebook.com/countyofsantacruz
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